St.Nicholas Weekly
News

Dear Families,

We have some exciting news to share! Kelly Davies (parent in our
community) gifted us another amazing wood carving sculpture (in
addition to the owl in the library, bench outside the library and our
St. Nicholas in the chapel). It is located at the front of the school
in the display case. Kelly carved an ice sculpture and gifted it to
our school two days prior to Covid shutting down school. It sat

right outside our front doors for months as the students were
learning online. Kelly felt bad that no one had a chance to enjoy it, so he decided to carve the
exact same sculpture out of wood. The inscription on the carving reads:
“In the Company of Angels - Presented to the staff and students of St. Nicholas School June
2022 as a thank you for taking care of one another and as a lasting reminder to appreciate
every moment of every day.”
On behalf of all the students, staff and parents | would like to extend my deepest gratitude to
Kelly for sharing his tremendous gift with us.
Lastly, our St. Nicholas Fun Day is scheduled for Monday, June 27th. A letter went home with
your child last week with details. Please reach out to your child’s teacher if you have any
questions.
God Bless,
Peter Rachmistruk
Principal
Upcoming_Important Dates

e Tuesday, June 21 - Grade 4 Farewell and year end mass at OLPH Parish 10:30am

Thursday, June 23 - English kindergarten farewell
Friday, June 24 - Ukrainian kindergarten farewell
Monday, June 27 - St. Nicholas Fun Day
Tuesday, June 28 - Last day of classes
2022-2023 School Year Update
e We are in the process of finalizing staffing for next year. In next week’s email | will be

providing an announcement regarding staffing for the 2022-2023 school year
¢ Please note, you will receive an email from your child's classroom teacher at the end of
August indicating which homeroom they have been placed in. There are always some
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unexpected movements/additions over the summer and we want to gather as a staff in
August to place students in the best possible learning environment to ensure a
successful school year.
¢ Parents will receive their school supply list in an email the last week of school. Parents
will have the option to purchase all school supplies through the “Staples School Tools”
program or to purchase supplies on their own. School supply lists will also be available
on our website.
Information
¢ On Tuesday, June 21st all students at St. Nicholas will walk to OLPH Parish to celebrate
our farewell mass together and acknowledge our grade 4 students who will be leaving us.
Parents are invited to join us for mass at 10:30am.
Faith Reflection
Lord, When my heart is overwhelmed, overwhelm me with your peace. Lead me to You, my

rock. Guide
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